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August 29, 2011 630-536-2532

Mpr. Dave Danner

Office of the Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Danner:

Olympic Pipe Line Company hereby files tariff Supplement 4 to W.U.T.C. 17 to make the following
updates to its Rules and Regulations:

1,

2,
3.

IS

The name and address details of the “Issued by” and “Compiled by” contacts have been
updated.

Rule No. 1 — Carrier name was corrected.

Rule No. 2a — The upper limit of the specification for API gravity has been increased from 70
to 72 API degrees.

Rule No. 7a — The references to the Fredonia, Spanaway, Olympia, Linnton and Portland
delivery facilities have been removed.

Rule No. 9e — The 24 hour notice requirement has been removed.

Rule No. 13b — In the event a lien on payment is enforced, Shipper will be notified via
overnight mail.

All references to the Olympic Pipe Line Specification Manual (Rule Nos. 10 & 18) have been
updated to include the website address, www.Olympic-Pipeline.com.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at the telephone number listed above, or by e-mail
at Mitch.Jones@bp.com.

Respectfully submitted,
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Mitch Jones, Manager-Tariff & Regulatory Affairs
BP Pipelines (North America), Inc. as Operator for Olympic Pipe Line Company



